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   Present:  Van Selst, Sabalius, Perea, 

Kimbarow 
Absent:   Lee, J. 

$GPLQLVWUDWLYH�5HSUHVHQWDWLYHV��
Present: Faas, Papazian, Feinstein, 

   Wong(Lau), Blaylock 
Absent:  None 

'HDQV��
Present: Stacks, Jacobs, Green,

   Schutten 
Absent:  None 

6WXGHQWV��
Present:  Tran, Medrano, Spica 
Absent:  Caesar, Balal 

$OXPQL�5HSUHVHQWDWLYH��
Present: Walters 
Absent:  None 

(PHULWXV�5HSUHVHQWDWLYH��
Present: Buzanski 
Absent:  None 
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reinvigorated SJSU's legacy of shared governance.  Even beyond restoring that legacy, we 
found evidence of a new level of commitment to shared governance.  This is best evidenced 
by the addition of a new Chief Diversity Officer and the opening of the ODEI, which puts 
into practice the principles of shared governance that were outlined in the Sense of the 
Senate Resolution in 2015. We also see evidence of a commitment to these principles in the 
leadership that we have recruited to this campus in the last few years and we discuss this.  

Some of the changes we discuss include the addition of extensive diversity in education 
training introduced to this campus over the last two years.  A second change includes the 
effort to close opportunity gaps for underrepresented minority students.  This includes the 
Four Pillars of Student Success Campaign and the work of the Student Success Taskforces.  
A third change we discuss includes efforts to better serve the whole student.  Here we talk 
about the new enrollment services and changes to the residence halls including the new 
Faculty-in-Residence Program as well as things like the food pantry.  A fourth change 
includes the progress this campus has made to institute a culture of inclusivity and dialogue.  
Here we talk about the speaker series.  Finally, we talk about improvements to campus 
safety and this includes things like new lighting and several new advisory boards. 

In our evaluation, we found the campus had made excellent improvement in introducing new 
infrastructure that supports equity and inclusion in things like the new Enrollment Services 
and the new OEDI. We found that the campus is at the emergent stage of introducing new 
inclusive campus life programs.  What we mean by this is that we have a lot of programming 
that did not exist two years ago and it is not clear how the campus will sustain those efforts 
into the future. 

Finally, we found that we are not yet ready to say with any certainty the impact of these 
efforts. Many of these efforts are new and in some cases only a few months old, so we are 
not in a place where we can assess them.  We describe our assessment of these efforts as 
being at the beginning stages. For example, we have just completed the 2017 NSSE, and 
Student Services has a number of new practices and protocols that they have introduced that 
are getting up and running next year. 

In conclusion, our impression is that we have made tremendous progress over the last two 
years and we are in really good shape for this visit.  Please send any comments, suggestions, 
and edits to Associate Professor McConnell in the Communications Studies Department by 
this Friday at 5 p.m. 

Thank you for this opportunity to present this report." 

;�� The meeting adjourned at 3:40 p.m. 
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